
Westchester Corvette Club 

January 7, 2020 minutes 

 

 

Meeting commenced at 6:40PM 

Rich Sarcone requested committee reports:  Dennis reported on the up-coming annual holiday party to 
be held January 25 at the Stone Manor.  The cost to club members and their guest is $30.00 /couple, 
$15.00 for a single active member.  Guests not escorted by a member will be charged $65.00.  Beer wine 
tax and tip included.  As in previous years DJ music and door prizes will be part of the festivities.  Rich 
made a motion to accept all were in favor. 

Carlyle was discussed next:  Carlyle will be held August 27th to August 30th.  A block of 20 rooms will be 
reserved, details will follow.  An application will be sent to reserve a 20’X20’ tent for our club use.  Two 
tables and ten chairs will be reserved for our use as well.  This year reserved parking will be available to 
all our members provided you arrive before 9am.   

Billy discussed our two car shows for this year.  The Armonk show in conjunction with the North Castle 
Police Department will be held on or about July 26th.  The auto center show has not been scheduled as 
yet since it depends, among other things, when the Armonk show is scheduled.  Billy is working with the 
principals of both venues to coordinate these dates. 

A brief discussion regarding liability insurance took place since it is coming up for renewal.  Billy made a 
motion to pay the premium all members agreed. 

George brought to our attention that two members and one spouse, (Nancy Tedesco, Nuky Costantini 
and Phil Rizzuto) were experiencing health issues and it would be nice to send them a basket of cheer 
i.e. flowers or edible arrangement.  A brief discussion as to the amount ensued and it was suggested a 
maximum of $100.00 would be allotted for each.  George made a motion to accept the proposal, all 
members were in favor. 

George made another suggestion that we say the pledge at the beginning of each meeting, there was no 
hesitation, all members agreed. 

Rich Sarcone asked if anyone had any further business to discuss since there was none he made a 
motion to adjourn (7:22pm).  Rich Morganti second all were in favor. 

 

Next meeting scheduled for February 4th 2020 

 


